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The Board Academic Affairs Standing Committee (BAASC) met today, September 4, 2024, and reviewed 
the recommendations from the Placement Measures Committee as part of the agenda. I am pleased to 
report that the BAASC members unanimously supported the recommendations outlined in the attached 
issue paper, which will go into effect with full implementation by Fall 2025.  

On behalf of the KBOR Academic Affairs staff, we sincerely thank the faculty and staff who dedicated 
their time and expertise to this work (listed below). 

Guidelines and best practices for implementing these approved statewide placement measures will be 
discussed at upcoming Executive Implementation Team (EIT) and Math Pathways Taskforce meetings. If 
you have any questions before these topics are addressed in scheduled meetings, please contact Dr. 
Jennifer Bonds-Raacke at jbondsraacke@ksbor.org. 

Systemwide Math Course Placement Measures Committee 
• Kindra Wells - Emporia State University 
• Keith Dreiling - Fort Hays State University 
• Mat Johnson - University of Kansas 
• Gabe Kerr - Kansas State University 
• Tim Flood - Pittsburg State University 
• Stephen Brady - Wichita State University 
• Sarah Cook - Washburn University 
• Marc Malone - Garden City Community 

College 

• Bethany Chandler - Butler Community College 
• Nicole Dick - Garden City Community College 
• Marcelle Cooper - Johnson County Community 

College 
• Willis Ryan - Coffeyville Community College 
• Brian Koch - Manhattan Area Technical College 
• Talelia Schroeder - WSU Tech 
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